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Circular for Parents / Guardian of the pupils of Classes X & XII 

 

Dear Parents / Guardian,  

 

We wish you the very best for the year 2021. The year is significant for your ward's academic progress. 

 

CBSE has announced the time period of May 04 to June 10, 2021 when the pen and paper tests will be 

held for both AISSE and AISSCE. From the month of March 2021 onwards, schools have been allowed 

to carry out the internal evaluations including practical work and viva voce for all concerned subjects. 

 

We are also eagerly awaiting the announcement from the State Government regarding the permission to 

bring back pupils to School. We on our part have drawn out an elaborate plan to fill out any gaps in the 

teaching learning process which had to shift to the online mode. Our focus will be on hands on practice as 

well as revision work of portions of the syllabus and doubt clearing of the portion, initially. After that we 

will administer the much required Practice Tests in the months of February / March / April. Like every 

year we will also hold special classes which will focus on the strengths and weaknesses of an individual 

pupil. 

 

Revision work will also continue in the online mode as we would like to take utmost care and precaution 

in maintaining the needs of social distancing as well as ensure that a sanitised environment is made 

available to pupils at all times. The number of pupils present in the School at a time will be lower than 

normal times as will be the number occupying the classrooms. We will follow Government guidelines 

closely to ensure the safety and security of all stakeholders. The detailed schedule of classes will be 

shared as soon as we know that the school gates can be opened to welcome back the pupils. 

 

We will also like to thank all Parents for their continued cooperation in helping the School to meet its 

commitments and responsibilities in the new normal. 

 

In this regard we would like to intimate the Parents that the School fee for Classes X and XII till the 

month of May will be collected as per the following schedule: 

 

February 15, 2021 for February and March, 2021 

March 07, 2021 for April and May, 2021. 

 

The New Session for Class XI (2021-2022) will begin in the month of June 2021. For those who have 

been admitted provisionally for Class XI, the Tuition Fee charged will be effective from June, 2021. 

 

In case of any change to the above stated due to unforeseen circumstances, the School will intimate the 

Parents accordingly. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Principal 


